
 

Term 5 Update 15.04.20 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I hope this letter finds you well and that the lovely weather we have had has brightened 
your Easter weekend. 

We are all aware that we are still in the midst of the Coronavirus-19 crisis and, according to 
recent government announcements, are likely to remain in this situation for some time.  The 
government are due to formally review the lockdown situation this week and, although we 
must wait for the result of this, everything is pointing towards its continuation; we will, 
therefore, continue to operate as we did during the days leading up to the Easter break. 

The government continues to remind us to stay at home, stay safe and to maintain social 
distancing measures when we are outside of our homes.  For all of us this has been a 
challenge as our routines have completely changed and we have not able to see all our 
friends or loved ones.   

I hope that the contact you have had from our staff has been helpful and that you will seek 
advice and support from us over the next few weeks should you need to; please see the 
contact pages of the school website for appropriate phone numbers and email addresses.    

We will continue to provide work for students via SharePoint and our learning platforms. 
Please encourage your child to try some of the activities as the tasks are designed to be 
engaging and stimulating. However, as previously mentioned, please don’t let this become a 
point of tension within your home if your child is very anxious or unwilling to attempt any of 
the work. 

Please check our website for new information regularly as we will update it as the situation 
develops and more guidance is issued.  

I hope you all keep safe and well 

Kind regards 
 

Charlotte  
	


